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This is absurd, Why are we even revisiting this? Of course I oppose going back to in-

person voting, we have a great mail in system that works with exceptional high turn 

out. Oregon State Senate should not be wasting any time on this. Why are we 

creating problems that don't need fixing when we have so many problems that do 

need your attention? Please put this monstrous idea back in Pandora's box so that 

you can get back to real work. 


